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28. June 2023

Announcements

Closure from 10 July // Work in four construction phases
On Anne-Frank-Weg, the Bocholt Energy and Water Supply (BEW) wants to check and
renew the supply lines from 10 July.

In order to keep the restrictions for the residents as low as possible, the work will be carried
out in four construction phases.

Supply lines on Anne-Frank-Weg are being renewed


